
 

 

You are invited to join the Port Orchard Police Department as 
they host a screening of the documentary “Fallen: American 
Law Enforcement’s Silent Battle with Line-of-Duty Death”. 

 

 

THERE IS NO SUCH THING AS AN UNWOUNDED OFFICER 

 

 

Location: South Kitsap High School Theater, 425 Mitchell Ave. 
Date: Sunday, February 11, 2018 
Time:  6:00pm (Doors open at 5:30pm) 
 

FREE Admission – Donations accepted  
All Donations will go to the Behind the Badge Foundation. 

 
Questions – Call Sgt. D. Main 360-876-7044 

Support the Behind the Badge Foundation 

 


